
Frequently Asked Questions 
 
Will there be a transition day before the end of the summer term? 
Yes – Currently scheduled for the 3rd and 4th July. Details will follow in the coming 
weeks. You will need to wear primary school uniform for these days. 
 
Where can I purchase the school uniform from and school PE kit? 
Please find the link to information regarding school uniform (Below). Students will be 
expected to wear FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM (blazer, tie, shirt, black trousers, black 
shoes or completely black trainers). We hold very high standards for uniform and 
expect students to cooperate with this.  
https://www.madeleyacademy.com/page/Academy_Uniform 
 
What will I need to bring with me on the first day? 
You will need to bring your own set of stationary (pens, pencils, ruler etc). You will be 
provided with the Academy bag on the first day. You will need to bring either a 
packed lunch or money for lunch (unless you are entitled to free school meals). 
 
When will I receive my starter pack? 
You will be receiving a starter pack over the summer with further information about 
the Academy and information about the first day.  
 
Whom can I contact if I have a question or query? 
If you have any further questions or queries you can contact Mr Hall (Assistant 
Headteacher/ Head of year 7) on rhall@madeleyacademy.com.  

 


